
 
Kids on a Mission gives 3rd, 4th and 5th graders the opportunity to  

change the world doing God’s work! 

Beginning on September 9, this group meets twice monthly  

on alternating Sunday evenings from 4-6 pm.   

Kids on a Mission meet with their KOM leaders to work on missions that  

touch lives locally as well as globally.   

Our KOM Leaders make sure to sprinkle in some fun too.  Kids are kids, after all! 

 

For more information, please contact Peggy King 

peggy@crestwoodchristian.org 

 


